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Meet our Team-email is first initial, last name @ioofhome.net 

Michael Davis, Lic. Administrator 
Sandy Calvert, Food Service Sup.      
Billie Esser, RN MDS Coord.    
Justina Garfin, Human Resources Coord  
Debra Haugen, Compliance Officer          
Ellen Hinecker, Activity Director  
Katie Kranz, Environmental Sup.    

Cassidy Schmidt RN, Dir. Of Nursing 
Kaleigh Howlett RN, Admission Coord.  
Doug Ogaard, Maintenance Supervisor     
Sarah Runge, Office Manager         
Linda Steere, Lic. Social Worker                  
Megan Studer, Communications Coord.  
Chris Nielson, Receptionist/Med. Rec 

Updates to the Resident Handbook  
1037-19th St. SW            

Mason City, IA  

50401    

Main Office:                  

(641)423-0428 

Therapy Center:               

(641)424-5716  

Fax Number:              

(641)-424-1068 

Receive our         
paperless         
newsletter by 
emailing  

ñGo Greenò to  
info@ioofhome.net  

Resident Highlights 

Activity Highlights 

Activity Calendar 

For resident safety we have made some additions to our 
policies in the resident handbook.   
1) Residents must be accompanied by family or facility escort, not 
including the driver.   

2) The facility will assure that residents who have authorized the 
facility in writing to manage personal funds have ready and   
reasonable access to the funds. Residents will have access to 
their funds ($100 or less) on the same day, and can make         
arrangements with the facility for access to larger amounts. 

Ingredients  

 
Directions  

Prepare a grill for medium-high heat. Put the shucked corn on the grill and grill 
until all sides are golden and some kernels are slightly charred, about 10 minutes, 
turning occasionally.   

In a small pot, combine the butter, salt and garlic. Bring to a simmer and remove 
from the heat. Brush the garlic butter over the grilled corn.  

¶ 6 fresh sweet corn on the cob, husks and silk removed 
¶ 4 tablespoons unsalted butter 
¶ 1 teaspoon kosher salt 
¶ 3 cloves garlic, minced 

From the Byrd's Nest...  

 Where does love come from?  According to Scripture, we understand 

how we are able to love.  It happens because GOD IS LOVE.  God represents 

perfect love, and He chooses to share it with us as His children.  Without 

God, we would not know how to love.  But with Him, He equips and           

enables us to love in the Spirit in which He loves us.  

 God calls us to give His love away to others.  He loves and accepts 

each of us, just as we are.  Understand that we are imperfect people, and 

yet, God loves us through and through, and He loves us unconditionally. 

For every follower of God, He works to make us better.   

  Our IOOF family is comprised of people walking down different 

paths, but we are brought together under the umbrella of God's love and 

protection.  If each of us focus each day to be Christ - like in how we treat 

one another, we will all benefit from working together to make this 

world a better place.  Let's all ask God to guide us as we help one             

another. Remember this truth from God:  JESUS LOVES ME THIS I KNOW, 

FOR THE BIBLE TELLS ME SO.  Go in His peace and make someone else feel 

special.  

                                          Respectfully,  

                                          Pastor Dave  

The residents had a great time at the 
North Iowa Fair!  
 
Thank you to the North Iowa Fair for     
providing golf carts so our    
  residents could explore the fair 
  comfortably.  They look forward 
  to this event every year.    
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LSVT BIG & LOUD 
Graduates Class 

Fri, Aug 10th             
12:00-1:00 

Keep up with the                
exercises you have 
learned and stay active 
with your certified LSVT 

BIG therapist.   

Blood Pressure 
Screening 

Aug. 2nd  

Senior Center  

11:00-12:00 

No Appointment  
Needed!  

********************************************************************************************************************* 

Happy Birthday In Loving Memory 

Merrill Button 8/31 

Ellsworth Clark 8/5 

Ardis Hughes 8/8 

Shaun McDaid 8/19 

Arthur Meyer 8/18 

Richard Mott 8/5 

Allen Newton 8/10 

Vera Walk 8/17 

Elizabeth Ward 8/27 

Layton Zbornik 8/26 

 

Please join us in the dining 
room with Chaplin Dave on  
Wednesday, Aug 1st at 
2:00pm for a memorial      

service .  

Jesus said, ñDonôt let 
your hearts be       

troubled.  Trust in me.  
There are many 

rooms in my Fatherôs 
house; I would not tell 
you this if it were not 
true.  I am going there 
to prepare a place for 
you.ò  John 14:1-2 

Congratulations Bonita Wilson 
 Augustôs Exceptional Team Member 

 

ñAlways willing to cover all the needs and sees what needs to be 
done. Always reliable and works so hard.ò 
 
ñAlways communicating with the residents. Puts residents needs 
& cares as a priority. Always flexible.ò  

Thirsty Thursday 

Join us for wine and             
appetizers  

Thurs Aug 16th 3-4:00       
Dining Room 

 w/guest speaker 

{ŀǊŀƘ aŜǊǊƛŬŜƭŘ 
Director Foster Grandparent Program 

 

Activity Highlights  
 

With all the wonderful weather, we are getting outside and going places as much 
as possible.  There are numerous trips available for residents and families to    
enjoy together.  The Lady of the Lake has been a favorite.  On the calendar you 
will find it listed many times.  This is to accommodate all the persons that have 
expressed interest. 
 
Trips to Lime Creek Nature Center have already been enjoyed by several groups, 
but there is still time to get on the bus.  You will see that listed on the calendar as 
well. 
 
During the month of August, our friends at Cent Credit Union will be hosting 
our weekly bingo at 10:00.  They are always a joy to have around and are a huge 
help to see that all residents are able to participate fully. 
 
Our volunteer, Hunter, will be reading a book about WWII each Tuesday through 
August.  His knowledge and enthusiasm is contagious.  Attendees will enjoy this 
interesting topic. 
 
Vesuvius and itsô effects on the city of Pompeii has been in the news a lot lately.  
On August 20th we will enjoy a slide show from the Pompeii museum and       
discuss the impact of this natural event. 
 
Fishing is always fun, but very hands on.  If you enjoy fishing and would be 
willing to assist with worms and taking fish off the line, we would love it.  
Please contact Ellen, Pam or Monica in activities and we will sign you up! J 

Charlie Brown Preschool and Childcare came to our 
building and sang some patriotic songs in July.   
 
Residents also enjoyed shucking corn and grilling it for  
Menôs club. We are seeking a volunteer to lead this.     


